
 

 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 11th July 2025 

What has been happening this week? 

We have been rehearsing for the KS2 production most of this week 

and it is coming together nicely. We can’t wait for you to see it on 

Tuesday 15th and Wednesday 16th July. 

Also, this week we had a lovely trip to the beach where we played in 

the sand, went paddling in the sea and explored some art at the Turner 

Contemporary. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: All of Otters for working so hard with play rehearsals this week! 

Headteacher's Award: Georgie for love because she went along the beach and collected any 

rubbish to stop the animals from being harmed. 

Pupil Voice: “I really enjoyed going to the beach. I’ve never been before!” 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Monday 14th July: Dress Rehearsal at 1:40pm. 

Tuesday 15th July and Wednesday 16th July: KS2 Performance - Children to be at school for 

5:30pm and audience will be seated at 5:50pm. Expected end time around 7pm. Please bring 

cash for donations for refreshments in the interval. 

Thursday 17th July: Farm Fayre 

Friday 18th July: Prize giving and last day of term! 


